
Tick one word that can have ‘-ed’ 
added at the end to make a new 
word.

Unscramble this sentence.

big has sails. boat That

 

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 SPaG Mat 6

a c e

d

f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig

book

hear

lick

desk

slearp

beard

wairp

near

jair

hair by

what

were

there

little

w a l b g

e t i n y

r h t e w

e e t n h

o r l e a

p e e m t

?then

ven

thene



Tick one word that can have ‘-ed’ 
added at the end to make a new 
word.

Unscramble this sentence.

big has sails. boat That

That big boat has sails.

or

That boat has big sails.

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 Answers 6

a c e

d

f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig pigs

book books

hear

lick

desk

slearp

beard

wairp

near

jair

hair by

what

were

there

little

w a l b g

e t i n y

r h t e w

e e t n h

o r l e a

p e e m t

?then

ven

thene

×
×

×



Tick two words that can have 
‘-ed’ added at the end to make 
new words.

Unscramble this sentence.

boat sails. has That three little

 

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 SPaG Mat 6

a c e

d
f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig

book

church

hear

lick

hunt

helpdesk

wrew

new

ewurt

toe

grew

heroes

goes

love

once

where

today

their

people

y a d o t p

w o n c e n

h h l o v e

e r p u l a

r l n o l v

e t h e i r

?what

wot

wat



Tick two words that can have 
‘-ed’ added at the end to make 
new words.

Unscramble this sentence.

boat sails. has That three little

That little boat has three sails.

or

That boat has three little sails.

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 Answers 6

a c e

d
f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig pigs

book books

church churches

hear

lick

hunt

helpdesk

wrew

new

ewurt

toe

grew

heroes

goes

love

once

where

today

their

people

y a d o t p

w o n c e n

h h l o v e

e r p u l a

r l n o l v

e t h e i r

?what

wot

wat

×

×



Tick two words that can have 
‘-ed’ added at the end to make 
new words.

Unscramble this sentence.

boat has huge five sails. nice That

 

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 SPaG Mat 6

a c e

d f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig

book

church

switch

hear

lick

hunt

helpdesk

mouse

snake

shake

srones

write

scones

muchwrune

lifeboat

shrene

live

give

happy

funny

party

family

f u n n y k

a a c k n p

y l m o i a

p o i i n r

p c c v l t

a t h u e y

h g i v e p

?could

cud

cood



Tick two words that can have 
‘-ed’ added at the end to make 
new words.

Unscramble this sentence.

boat has huge five sails. nice That

That nice boat has five huge sails.

or

That huge boat has five nice sails.

Complete the table.

Tick the real words and cross the 
alien words.

Help poor Mr Whoops by circling 
the correct spelling.

Find the hidden words.

Year 1 Summer Term 1 Answers 6

a c e

d f

b

Singular (one)
Plural (more 
than one)

pig pigs

book books

church churches

switch switches

hear

lick

hunt

helpdesk

mouse

snake

shake

srones

write

scones

muchwrune

lifeboat

shrene

live

give

happy

funny

party

family

f u n n y k

a a c k n p

y l m o i a

p o i i n r

p c c v l t

a t h u e y

h g i v e p

?could

cud

cood

×

××


